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October 27, 1998

ERRATA NOTICE
AND

NOTICE OF MODIFICATIONS TO PROPOSED RULES

RE: Household Goods Rulemaking
Notice of Proposed Rulemaking
Docket No. TV-971477

TO ALL INTERESTED PARTIES:

On September 21, 1998, the Commission issued a “Notice of Opportunity to Submit
Written Comments on Proposed Rule” and “Notice of Proposed Rule Adoption Hearing.”
In that notice, the Commission stated that the public hearing for adoption of the
proposed rules would be held on Wednesday, November 16, 1998. The notice should
have stated that the public hearing for adoption of the proposed rules will be held at
9:30 a.m., on MONDAY, NOVEMBER 16, 1998, at the Commission’s open meeting.

This public hearing will be held in the Commission’s Hearing Room, Second Floor,
Chandler Plaza, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington. [f you are
unable to attend in person, you may call the Commission’s teleconference bridge line at
(360) 664-3846 to participate via telephone. There are twelve lines available on a first
come, first serve basis.

The Commission Staff acknowledges and thanks all participants for their suggestions
for improving the rule draft made at the Commission open meeting on August 12, 1998,
and in writing since that meeting. We want to keep you informed of rule edits drafted to
meet stakeholder interests. Based on your comments and concerns, the Commission
Staff has drafted language to address specific issues, and to clarify the proposed rules
to avoid ambiguities.
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The Staff will propose modifications to: WAC 480-15-630, 480-15-660, 480-15-780, and
480-15-800. A copy of the proposed modifications is attached to this notice for your
review and consideration.

If you need additional information, please contact Kim Dobyns at (360) 664-1242 or via
e-mail at Kim@wutc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

W =

Carole J. Washburn
Executive Secretary

Enclosure
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